
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Seminar for P.6 Parents 
      E/IC/SC/17/130 

       21
st
 March, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that your child studying in Primary six would participate in the Secondary School 

Place Allocation. The Central Allocation for the 2016/2018 Allocation Cycle has started. The 

information for School Choice Forms will be distributed to your child on 13
th

 April, 2018 (Friday).  

 

You should hand in the copy of the School Choice Forms to class teacher through your child on 17
th

 

April, 2018 (Tuesday). With the copies, class teacher will fill in the original School Choice Forms and 

return it to your child to bring home for your final signature. The deadline for your child to hand in 

the original School Choice Form to class teacher is 20
th 

April, 2018 (Friday).  

 

Our school will organize a parent seminar about the application procedure in detail. The seminar 

will be held from 12:00 n.n. to 12:30 p.m. on 13
th

 April, 2018 (Friday) at the Activity Room on the 6/F. 

You are welcome to join this seminar. Please complete the reply slip below and hand it in to class 

teacher as soon as possible.  

 

If you have any inquires about the Central Allocation concerning your child, please feel free to 

contact class teacher or Mr Au Yeung at 2450 2270. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                    

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reply Slip                E/IC/SC/17/130 

  Seminar for P.6 Parents 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I  *  will  /   will not  attend the Parent Seminar held on 13
th

 April, 2018 (Friday). 

 

Parent’s Signature :                          

Student’s Name :                            

Date :                                     

* Please tick at the appropriate box. 


